
 
Request for Proposal 

Independent Audit Services 
 
The Gaffney Housing Authority (GHA) solicits Request for Proposal (RFP) from 
qualified, licensed, responsible firms interested in providing GHA’s External Annual 
Audit in accordance with the requirements of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD). The purpose is to provide independent audit services for the 
organization. The full RFP can be requested by contacting Dawn Foster at 
dfoster@gaffneyha.org.  

Proposals will be accepted until 3:00 pm Eastern Standard Time (EST) Monday, August 
19, 2024. 

Proposals may be mailed or hand-delivered to the Gaffney Housing Authority Central 
Office, 125 Beltline Rd., Gaffney, SC 29341, or mailed to: Gaffney Housing Authority, 
PO Box 1477, Gaffney, SC 29342-1477. 

 


